
March 27, 2025 
 
 
Arlington Substation Fence Replacement 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
At Dominion Energy, we are committed to keeping you informed of upcoming work in your 
neighborhood. We want to update you on a project that will replace the fencing and enhance 
security measures at Arlington Substation. This substation is located off South Four Mile Run 
Drive in Arlington, Virginia. This work is part of our Grid Transformation Plan which will help 
modernize the electric grid to meet the changing landscape of the energy industry. 
 
Previously, we shared that we expected to begin construction in fall 2024. However, the project 
was delayed, and construction has been rescheduled to begin this spring. We expect to 
complete construction this fall. 
 
During construction, you may see increased activity and traffic in the area. The sidewalk in front 
of the substation will be temporarily closed. We do not anticipate any impacts to your electric 
service due to this work.  
 
Our project team is working with Douglas Park Civic Association leadership and Arlington 
County staff to schedule the installation of vegetative screening by Arlington County in front of 
the substation. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to our project team, please reach out to us at 
888-291-0190 or powerline@dominionenergy.com. You can find more information about our 
Grid Transformation Plan substation projects at www.DominionEnergy.com/GTPsubs.   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to power your every day.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 
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